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Fwd: Bay Area housing plan

Sun 10/25/2020 4:23 PM

To: Regional Housing Need Allocation <rhna@bayareametro.gov>

*External Email*

To ABAG;

| note that the comment period for ABAG's housing plan has opened, and it appears that
requirements for additional housing assume continued growth of jobs etc. those projections result in
nearly impossible numbers of new housing and if not planned for, the consequence of that failure will

be to open the floodgates to uncontrolled new construction which will urbanize the entire region.

An alternative would be to mandate job shrinkage to fall into line with the ability to create housing to
accommodate those jobs.

| don't see any evidence that there was any consideration of this alternative solution.
Unending growth is not inevitable.

With respect,
Daniel Moos
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